
CITY OF SEGUIN 

 

To: City Council 

 From:       Bruce Allen, Golf Course General Manager 

 Through:         Rick Cortes, Deputy City Manager 

Date: October 17, 2024 

Subject: Resolution authorizing the City Manager to enter 

into a Professional Services Agreement in the 

amount of $135,340 with Brien Water Wells of 

Hearne, Texas for the installation of a new water 

well at Starcke Park Golf Course; and declaring 

an effective date. 

Historical Background: 

When the City contracted with Ross Golf Design to create a renovation plan for  

Starcke Park Golf course part of that plan included a new irrigation well to accommodate 

the larger irrigation system.  Ross Golf Design contracted with Wet Rock Ground Water 

Services of Austin, Texas to locate the best spot for a new well and provide specifications 

for the new well based on their findings.  A seismographic study 

revealed the best spot for the well. 

 

 
 
 



 

Action Requested: 

Based on the study, Wet Rock recommends installing the new well in the middle of the 

red area.  They estimate the well will provide 200,000 gallons of water a day and 

provided City staff with specifications based on this estimate. Requests for bids were 

submitted by City staff and two bids were received.  The lowest bid was received from 

Brien Water Wells of Hearne Texas. Wet Rock Ground Water Services has experience 

with this company and has provided a letter of recommendation.  

Procurement Methodology & Funding Source: 

Funding for this project will come from the Golf Course Renovation Bond. 

 

Staff Recommendation: 

Staff recommends the agreement be executed with Brien Water Wells of Hearne, 

Texas in the amount not to exceed $135,340. 

ATTACHMENTS 

1. Resolution for Starcke Park Golf Course 

2. Wet Rock Ground Water Services letter of recommendation. 

3. Well bid tabulation.  


